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I strongly support Ecology's proposed updates to the clean trucks rules to conform to the new
California standards. I live in Vancouver, close to the I-5 freeway, and our area has consistently
been rated as having unhealthy air. The City of Vancouver is in the process of adopting new codes
to improve its overall GHG emissions within city limits, but we are unable to lower the emissions
from transportation as a city, even though emissions from transportation are the highest area of
concern. We need state action. The advanced clean trucks rule will help us meet our GHG reduction
goals and help improve air quality. Please adopt the proposed rules.


